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To celebrate the 20th Anniversary of our AALL Chapter induction, 
we are planning a year of special programs, and 

our September kickoff luncheon meeting is generously sponsored by: 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 Date/Time: Tuesday, September 25, 2007 at 12 noon 
 
 Location: Seabra’s Rodizio  

  1034 McCarter Highway, Newark NJ 
   
 Cost: $5.00 – Members  $7.00 – Non-members   $5.00 - Students 
   
 RSVP:  By Thursday, September 20, 2007 
 
 Please make checks payable to: New Jersey Law Librarians Association 
 
 MAIL TO:  Johanna Bizub 
  Prudential Insurance 
  751 Broad Street— NJ-01-04-13 

  Newark, NJ  07102-3714 
  Phone: 973-367-3175 
  Email to: jbizub@prudential.com

 
 
     
=========================================================================================================== 

Please respond by Thursday, September 20, 2007 
 
 

Name:______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Affiliation:____________________________________________________________________________________ 

mailto:jbizub@prudential.com
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